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Happy New Year!  Do you have annual

traditions you believe help bring you

prosperity, good fortune and luck?  

 

How about greens (wealth and health),

black eyed peas (resembling coins, these

beans are said to bring prosperity), corn

bread (because its color is similar to that

of gold, this bread is enjoyed by those

hopeful for a prosperous year) and pork

(because pigs root forward while they

forage for food as opposed to cows, who

stand still, or chickens, who scratch

backwards, pork in all forms is enjoyed

by many hoping to embrace the

challenges and adventures that await in

the coming year).

 

Although these are long standing

traditions for many (myself included),

what is the best?  Hard work and

perseverance!  You get out of your

business what you put into it.  Hard work

always results in the best outcomes.
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Message from the President

We wish nothing but the best for

everyone in 2020!

 

Our annual SO Classic Car Show is

02/01/2020 from 9 am – 3 pm.  Some of

the proceeds will benefit VETSports. 

 Good Day Team, News Channel 8 Lila

Gross, Reporter, from News Channel 8

WFLA will be at Trolley Market Square on

Friday, January 31 from 6:35am-10am for a

live segment promoting the So Classic Car

Show!

 

Projects cannot run without sponsors and

volunteers!  If you are interested in being a

sponsor or being a volunteer, it’s not too

late!  Contact us at so49web@aol.com or

jsrtraining@aol.com or call 727-439-0164!

Jeri Reed 
President SO49

Jeri ReedThere are no secrets to success. It is the result of

preparation, hard work, and learning from

failure. Colin Powell

The three great essentials to achieve anything

worth while are: Hard work, Stick-to-itiveness,

and Common sense. Thomas A. Edison

https://www.facebook.com/TangerineBluesFest/
https://www.facebook.com/TangerineBluesFest/
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Happy New year everyone!!!  Great

projects are on tap for 2020 so here are

some of the basics for each one of them.

First up is the Trolley Market Square So

Classic Car show.

 

The 11th annual So Classic Car Show is

set for February 1st 2020.                                                                                            

This year we will hand out over 90

Trophy awards.  Judging will be done in

10 year increments starting with the

oldest registered car. All makes and

models are allowed to register.  

 

This is a charity event with some of the

proceeds to go to Vet sports, founded in

2012 by three combat Wounded

Veterans. 

2020 PROJECTS
by Phil Reed

VETSports aims to set the standard for

how to improve Veteran's physical,

mental, and emotional health through

sports, physical activity, and community

involvement.  

 

VETSports provides thousands of

Veterans with continuous opportunities               

to reintegrate into their communities

through sports, community service,                        

events, and partnership.  

 

This wonderful project is set for February

1st 2020 judging starts at 11:00 am. Event

located at Trolley Market Square, 4901

Tangerine Ave South.

 

Contact us at SO49.org or email

JSRtraining@aol.com or call Phil at 727-

439-0164 (cell) and a Car Show

registration form will be emailed to you

right away.
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Shopping online has become part of

everyday life. Websites have made it

convenient with often free, quick

shipping and it can all be done from

your computer or even your phone.

Ordering items online has become

second nature to many people, making

it that much easier to let your guard

down in securing your personal

information. Make sure to keep the

following in mind while online shopping

to protect yourself.

 

Payment apps such as Apple Pay or

Google Pay are some of the safest ways

to shop online. When you make a

transaction, it does not directly link with

your credit card number and is verified

by the retailer through a single use

token. This helps prevent criminals from

stealing your credit card information.

You can also use these apps when

shopping in person which adds an

additional layer of security to your

finances.

 

Virtual credit cards are another safe way

to shop online. These work in the same

way as payment apps but usually expire

in one or two months and cannot be

activated again or used in stores.

SAFETY CORNER
by Office Zachary Mills

Make sure the companies you shop from

are legitimate. Look up reviews to see if

they are credible and the site is secure. If

a price seems too low, you should be

cautious that it can be a scam.

 

If paying by credit card, be sure there is a

secure connection on the server. There

are several indicators of secure

connections such as a padlock in the

browser. You can also look at the

address. It needs to start with https and

not http.

 

When placing an order, the merchant

should only ask for your name, address,

credit card number, and expiration date.

You should not be asked to give any

personal information such as your Social

Security number. If they ask for this, you

should not proceed with the order.

 

Keep record for your transactions by

creating a folder in your email for

receipts. You will want to keep a copy of

your order number and have access to

track your package's arrival.

"Peace is not the absence of conflict, but the ability to cope with conflict by peaceful means." 

-Ronald Reagan         
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The Riding Mower was made possible by

presenting sponsor Councilman Michael

Fridovich and the many additional

sponsors and the City of Gulfport City

Council:  Special note thank you Lowes

for partnering with us to make this

donation possible.

SPIRIT OF
GULFPORT
by Phil Reed
SO49 is humbled to accept the Spirit of

Gulfport Award but was so excited to

present this riding mower to Lincoln

Cemetery Society.
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EVENTS
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ABOUT SO49
BUSINESS ASSOC.

CONTACT

Around and About News: 

49th street South Business Association

 

jsrtraining@aol.com 

PO Box 531042 

St. Petersburg Fl, 33747

49th Street South
Business
Association 
Board Members
Jeri Reed, President 

Mario Farias, Vice President 

Michael Yakes, Vice President

Bro John Muhammad, Vice President

Michelle Kotewa, Treasurer

Kieu Barnes, Secretary
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let's get social
If you haven't already connected with us,

join us on Twitter, Facebook and

Instagram today.

Check us out at: 

https://www.facebook.com/SO49home

https://www.instagram.com/so49org/

https://www.instagram.com/so49org/
https://www.facebook.com/SO49home/

